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Overview 
The Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice (Council) is guided by 
its Strategic Directions, 2011-2015. Adopted in June 2011, the Strategic Directions were 
reviewed during the September 2013 Council meeting to determine whether adjustments were 
desirable based on changes in the public health field over the past two years and actions taken 
by the Council to address the Strategic Directions. Based on the Council’s discussion during 
that meeting, minor revisions to the Strategic Directions have been drafted. The draft of 
proposed revisions is included in the meeting materials. 
 
Action Item: Vote to Approve Revisions 
During this meeting, a vote will be held to determine whether to approve the revisions to the 
Strategic Directions as drafted. 

http://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/Council_Strategic_Directions.aspx
http://www.phf.org/events/Pages/Council_on_Linkages_Meeting_2013_September.aspx
http://www.phf.org/events/Documents/Council_Meeting_2014Apr_Strategic_Plan_Revisions_Proposed.pdf
http://www.phf.org/events/Documents/Council_Meeting_2014Apr_Strategic_Plan_Revisions_Proposed.pdf

